
To whom it may concern, 

We are so grateful for the recommendation for approval of our conditional use 

application. We are more than happy to comply with the conditions set forth by the committee, 

however we would like to request some minor changes. The board has requested that vehicles 

awaiting repair shall not be stored longer than five days. While we are optimistic that this will be 

no problem, we frequently are awaiting the arrival of parts from the dealerships for a little 

longer. We feel confident that we will be able to move the cars inside within fourteen days of 

arrival. We would also like to request that we are able to operate the sales only portion of our 

business from the existing building while we build the structure that will house all repairs.  

Thank you for hearing our concerns,  

Ramon Carrillo Jr  

 

 


